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To whom it may concern,  
 
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of a great company, Shelley Electric. With 

roots dating back more than a century, Shelley Electric provides and maintains quality electrical, 

communications, and specialty systems using creativity, experience, and integrity. 

 

Shelley electric has a long history of excellence. They’ve worked with a diverse set of clients in various 

sectors, including government agencies, industrial and commercial companies, as well as educational 

institutions.  

 

When it comes to electrical contractors, the team really makes a big difference. At Shelley Electric, they 

employ highly experienced and skilled professionals. Their commitment to safety and customer 

satisfaction ensures that projects are completed on time and within budget. 

 

For anyone looking for an electrical contractor for their next project, I confidently recommend Shelley 

Electric. Its wealth of knowledge, both as a company and through its team, makes them a reliable 

partner for getting jobs done right. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rod Holter 

Strategic-Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 

 

 

 


